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March 17, 2008

Halifax Regional Municipality Council
Re: Nova Scotia International Air Show
Dear Mayor and Councilors

In September of 2008 The Nova Scotia International Air Show will once again stage a world class air display
in HRM. After taking 2007 off due to construction at the Halifax Stanfield International Airport, NSIAS will
be bringing up to a dozen exciting performers to the City to entertain and educate the public; and to provide an
excellent venue for the display and appreciation of Canada’s military.

In preparation for the arrivals, practices, performances, media flights and departures; the Show requests
Council’s permission to over fly the City for the dates of September 3 to 8 inclusive. All flights will be at
1000’ of altitude or greater in accordance with military and civil air regulations. The request in for performers
in general and specifically for the Canadian Forces Snowbirds Demonstration Team who will be performing
for the 25" time in the HRM and are essential to the continued success of our event.

We continue to be most appreciative of the continued support of the leadership and populace of the Region
and look forward to staging another successful Air Show in the City.

Best regards

Colin Stephenson
Executive Director
Nova Scotia International Air Show



